
 February Newsletter 2017 

 

Welcome to the February Newsletter. The School Council are organising Valentine's Day for the children 

and they will send a letter out next week. At their meeting the discussed having crafts, a disco and non  

uniform with the theme of red or hearts.  

School will be closed for the Election on Thursday 2nd March.  A list of up and coming dates has been sent home 

with the children. The dates are also on the website and Facebook.  

         What did one boat say to the other?  

Miss Henry              Are you up for a little row-mance?  

      House points: 

Blue 269     Green 247 

Red 246      Yellow 249  

Tyreece    Victoria      

Megan       Cade 

Nicola       Anna 

Harvey 

Leon 

Zoe A. 

Jamie 

Matthew 

Tyreece 

 

 

Miss Brolly’s minions are zooming ‘back 

to the future’; discovering a whole new 

world of travel from 

the past. The class 

display, however, is 

bang up to date, with examples of 

transport today.   

They even labelled 

parts of a  car!  

 

went down a treat .  This is such an 

important part of learning; building 

confidence and listening skills. Who 

knows, we might learn something new. 

P2 are concentrating hard and are 

now writing in full sentences and P1 

are well on their way to good  

sentence work.   

Watch this space for Valentines 

craft! 

                                  The school will be 

closed for half term  on Thursday 16th 

and Friday 17th of February.  Enjoy! 

The Environment is such a huge topic and 

our wolf pack were shocked to learn how long it 

takes for rubbish to decompose.  But learning isn’t 

always about the impending doom of our fragile  

ecosystem; we also celebrated life, with the many 

lifecycles of our not so cuddly creatures: frogs, 

fish and  spiders.  

 

The wolf pack have been treading 

into new territory and really  

enjoyed listening to, and writing 

about, the musical story of  

Peter and the Wolf. What  

musical instrument would 

you be?  

Miss Gibson’s intrepid  

explorers will be floating 

back to EARTH from SPACE 

and breezing into the topic of 

Natural  

Disasters! 

 

 Like a tornado 

crashing to 

Earth,  

Valentine’s 

Day has hit the room with a 

whoosh. 

This class are ‘feeling the 

love’. 
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